
From: Lisa Scoles [Iscoles@radeylaw.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 03,2010 4:44 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: Keino Young; 'gdb5@comcast,net' 

Subject: 
Attachments: Waiver letter re interim rates 06.03.1 O.pdf 

Electronic Filing in Docket No. 100104-WU (waiver letter re interim rates) 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Lisa C. Scoles 
Radey Thomas Yon & Clark, P.A. 
301 South Bronough Street, Suite 200 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Iscoles@radevlaw.com 
(850) 425-6654 

b. Docket No. 100104-WU -Application for increase in water rates in Franklin County by Water Management 
Services, Inc. 

c. Document being filed on behalf of Water Management Services, Inc. 

d. There is a total of 1 page. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is correspondence related t o  the utility's waiver o f  the 60 day 
timeline for interim rates. 

If there are any questions about or problems with this filing, please contact me at 425-6662. Thank you. 

Lisa Scoles, Esq.. MBA 
Radeg Thomas Yon & Clark, P.A. 
301 S. Broiiough Street, Suite 200 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 
'Telephone: 850.425.6662 
Kcceptionist: 850.425.6654 
Facsimile: 850.425.6694 
Email: lscoles@raila\v.com 
www.radevlaw.com 

6/4/2010 



R A D E Y  I T H O M A S  I Y O N  I CLARK 
A t t 0 r n e y 5  B Counse inrs  a t  Law 

Iscol~~.rirndevlaw.coin 

June 3,2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Cornmission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. IOVIVI-WU - Application jar increase in water rates in FrunWin 
Couniy by WaYarer Muncgement Servicex Inc. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Water Management Services, Inc. ("WMSI") wishes to memorialize in writing its 
agreement to waive the applicable provisions of Sections 367.081 and 367.082, Florida Statutes, 
which require the Public Service Commission to rule upon an interim rate request within sixty 
(60) days of filing of the minimum filing requirements. This waiver is limited, based upon 
WMSI's understanding that S t a f f s  recommendation on WMSI's interim rates will be considered 
at the August 3,2010, Agenda Conference. 

If  you or Staff have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to coiitact 
me. Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Lisa C. Scoles 

1 cc: Keino Young, Public Service Commission staff 

I 
Gene Brown, WMSI 


